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Mr Brendan Liew

Planning Officer

Mining Projects

Department of Planning & Environment
GPO Box 39

Sydney NSW 2001

Dear Mr Liew
Wilpinjong Extension Project- Environmental Impact Statement (SSD 6764)

Thank you for your correspondence dated 25 January 2016 inviting Transport for NSW
(TfNSW) for to comment on the above proposal.

TfNSW has undertaken a review of the supporting documents and has no comment on the
Environmental Impact Statement.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact, Edmond Platon, on
8202 2557 or edmond.platon@transport.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely
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Mdrk Oz
Principal Manager Land Use Planning and Development

Freight, Strategy and Planning
CD 16/01074
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